
Capacity Building for Family Resource Center in Richland County 
Request for Grant Applications 

 Questions and Answers 

1 

 

 

1. Will there be a continuation of funding after September 2025? 
State’s Response: As outlined in the RFGA, the goal of this grant is to support capacity 
building of a Family Resource Center during the project period and does not guarantee 
future funding. However, over the course of the project period SCDSS will work with the 
Grantee to determine sustainability strategies, outcomes, and possible future funding 
opportunities.  

 
2. We are a group home/residential facility for young males ages from 12-21 who are 

under the DSS care. We are not located in Richland County; however, we can house 
boys from Richland County. Would we qualify for this particular grant? 
State’s Response: The focus of this funding opportunity is for the development of a 
Family Resource Center in Richland County. Eligible providers must meet the minimum 
qualifications as outlined in the request for grant application. Eligible applicants must 
have a minimum of three (3) years’ experience administering community-based 
programs or family support models in South Carolina through contracts, grants, or other 
arrangements. The applicant must be in “good standing” as a provider with SCDSS and 
located in South Carolina.  

 
3. Will there be grant applications available for Sumter County? 

State’s Response:  At this time this funding opportunity is only available for capacity 
building of a Family Resource Center in Richland County.  SCDSS may consider future 
scaling and funding opportunities at the conclusion of the project period.




